NOTICE

All students who have enrolled for Ph.D. programme for the
academic year 2017-18 are hereby informed that their Mid-term
test will be conducted on Wednesday the 11" October 2017.

Time-table will be displayed on the examination notice
board. Students are advised to attend the examination as per

the schedule given therein.
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